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Fire drills have gone well this year.

Active shooter video shown at the beginning of the year to all students.

Plan to hold off on live shooter scenario per Hampton Fire Department.

Plan for Active Shooter discussion and scenario in the future. Goal for January to have
discussion between students and staff, especially for freshmen who are new to WHS. Then
Tri-2, students and staff will be given a specific scenario to talk through. Heather Noone to come
up with potential scenarios to discuss at next safety meeting.

Discussed how food services staff feel vulnerable in the dining hall because of the doors being
opened and students coming in and out of those doors. Plan to keep dining hall doors that lead
to F Hallway closed and locked for safety. Students/staff may still exit these doors and staff
members have a key to the handles if they need to access it. John sent an email out to all staff.
The dining hall doors by the boys and girls restroom will remain open but in the locked position.

Discussed how students use back entrance doors when tardy and a staff member is assigned to
that entrance. Plan to have all tardy students go through the front entrance to be consistent and
to avoid multiple doors being opened and closed


